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Ottawa 8th November, 1907.

Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 2nd instant, I beg to

say that the Department received recently the registered

letter referred to from Mr A.J. Boyd, containing plans

and specifications. The letter was receipted for in the

registered letter book.

Your obedient servant.

From head

Secretary.

The Post office Inspector,

Ottawa.

Aufgenommen zu könten.
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